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New weekday clearways and 
‘No Stopping’ on Lyons Road 
Between Great North Road, Five Dock and Victoria Road, 
Drummoyne 
Project Update | May 2018 

The NSW Government is funding this project as part of its $121 million Clearways 

Program, which aims to reduce congestion and delays on Sydney’s roads. 
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Privacy Roads and Maritime Services (“RMS”) is subject to the Privacy and Personal Information Protection Act 1998(“PPIP Act”) which requires that we 
comply with the Information Privacy Principles set out in the PPIP Act. All information in correspondence is collected for the sole purpose of assisting in the 
delivery of this project. The information received, including names and addresses of respondents, may be published in subsequent documents unless a 
clear indication is given in the correspondence that all or part of that information is not to be published. Otherwise RMS will only disclose your personal 
information, without your consent, if authorised by the law. Your personal information will be held by RMS at 27 Argyle Street, Parramatta. You have the 
right to access and correct the information if you believe that it is incorrect. 

 

Contact us 
If you have any questions or would like further 
information, please contact the Roads and Maritime 
Clearways project team:  

 
1300 706 232 (during business hours) 

 
clearways@rms.nsw.gov.au 

 
http://www.rms.nsw.gov.au/clearways  

 

If you need help understanding  
this information, please contact  
the Translating and Interpreting 
Service on 131 450 and ask them  
to call us on 1300 706 232. 

 

In April 2018, Roads and Maritime Services 

informed the community about the introduction of 

new weekday clearways on Lyons Road. We also 

updated the community about engagement 

outcomes from feedback on the proposed new ‘No 

Stopping’ parking restrictions on Lyons Road, 

sought in November and December 2017. 

Roads and Maritime has received additional 

concerns from businesses and the community 

about the parking changes proposed for Lyons 

Road, which we are investigating and working 

through.  

What happens next? 

Roads and Maritime in consultation with the City of 

Canada Bay Council will investigate the concerns 

raised by businesses and community members.  

While these investigations are being completed we 

will not be undertaking any clearways or ‘No 

Stopping’ changes on Lyons Road. 

We will continue to work with the Canada Bay 

Council to deliver the new timed parking and car 

park upgrades to Janet Street. This is to ensure 

adequate business parking is available, which is 

subject to Council approval. 

Roads and Maritime will continue to keep the 

community updated as the project progresses. 

What is a clearway?  

A clearway is a section of road where stopping 

and parking is not allowed during the times shown 

on the clearway sign. Clearways are put on key 

arterial roads where traffic is often heavy and 

congested. They help keep vehicles moving by 

making all lanes available to motorists. The only 

exception is the stopping of buses and taxis 

dropping off or picking up passengers as well as 

emergency vehicles.  
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